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REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON APRIL 10, 2013 TO WELCOME 
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MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF GUATEMALA
[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

Government of Guatemala
Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Permanent Mission of Guatemala

Organization of American States

M12-OEA-F.2.1 No. 388-2013


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council and has the honor to request that a special meeting of the Permanent Council be held on Wednesday, April 10, immediately after the special meeting requested by the delegation of Canada to receive The Honourable Diane Ablonczy, Minister of State of Foreign Affairs (Americas and Consular Affairs) of Canada.

In that regard, this Permanent Mission wishes to advise that, during that meeting, the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Guatemala, His Excellency Mr. Luis Fernando Carrera Castro, will present the draft Declaration of Antigua Guatemala: “Toward a Comprehensive Anti-Drugs Policy in the Americas.”

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. April 3, 2013
To the Honorable Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States – OAS-

Washington, D.C.

United States of America
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